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Lynx announces Auditor resignation 
 
 
 
DECEMBER 30th, 2022 - VANCOUVER (BUSINESS WIRE)— - Lynx Global Digital Finance Corporation (CSE: LYNX) 
(OTC Pink: CNONF) (FSE: 3CT0) (“Lynx“ or the “Company”) announces the resignation of its auditors, PKF 
Antares (“PKF).  PKF resigned on their own initiative due to the resource constraints. Lynx is actively in 
the process obtaining a replacement auditor for the 2021 and 2022 fiscal year. 
 

ABOUT LYNX DIGITAL GLOBAL FINANCE 

Lynx seeks to become a leader in financial technology, solutions, and services for large-scale merchants, financial 
institutions and other B2B industry partners by way of integration to the Lynx digital payment platform. The 
Company's payment solutions are powered by a broad suite of payment technologies and services. The Company 
has targeted banking and fintech relationships in ASEAN and Oceania, a region with a population approaching 700 
million, that can provide Lynx a financial network hub location to service and operate a global traditional and digital 
financial infrastructure. By working with selected banking and/or licensed EMI partners, the Company will be able 
to offer a digital payment platform with a full suite of payment solutions, which may include merchant acquiring 
solutions; card issuing; remittance and forex; and custodial digital asset services, including digital wallet services. 
The Company seeks organic growth while investigating potential strategic acquisitions that may contribute critical 
technology applications, additional services and revenue streams, and that can complement or enhance existing 
offerings and potentially increase or expedite the path to future profitability. While Lynx believes that significant 
near-term opportunities exist for the Company's strategic initiatives, there can be no assurance that goals and 
objectives will be reached or that any such underlying efforts or agreements will provide successful or positive 
outcomes should they be implemented. 

We seek Safe Harbor. 

For more information, please contact: 

Email:   ir@lynxglobal.io 

NEITHER THE CANADIAN SECURITIES EXCHANGE NOR ITS REGULATIONS SERVICES PROVIDERS HAVE REVIEWED OR 
ACCEPT RESPONSIBILITY FOR THE ADEQUACY OR ACCURACY OF THIS RELEASE. 

 


